
    

 

 

3rd July 2024 

 

YEAR 4 LEAVERS’ SERVICE 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Year 4 will be having a dress rehearsal on Wednesday 10th July. Please could the children bring in 
their outfit on Monday 8th July in preparation. 

The children are pretending to attend a Fladbury reunion in ‘2084’ and therefore an outfit that 
would be representative of someone in their late 60’s.  

Examples: 

 Flat cap    

 Glasses 

 Walking stick 

 Headscarf/neckscarf 

 Ties/shirt 

 Hair rollers 

 Shawl 

 Dress/skirt 

Boys can wear school shorts and girls black shorts/leggings. Children will be barefoot for the 
performance so normal shoes will be fine and they will be moving around so they need to wear 
something which doesn’t hinder this. 

Many thanks. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Bailey 

Class Teacher 

 


